

Time to get more involved in the government components

August 01, 2014 - Northern New England

In the last few months there have been several political items in Concord that have caught the eye a lot of our members attention. We also had the NHCIBOR 2nd quarterly meeting titled "Challenges in Development: Avoiding Overpromise in the public arena," consisting of a panel discussion led by Ken Rhodes of CLD Consulting Engineers. The panel consisted of Jeff Johnston of Cathartes Investments, Dick Anagnost of Anagnost Investments, Arthur Sullivan of Brady Sullivan Properties and Steve Duprey of Foxfire Property Management. At this meeting many real concerns and issues became very apparent to all that attended. One of the many suggestions I got from listening to the panel was we all need to be more pro-active to bring about positive change. A direct suggestion was for realtors and affiliates to join the zoning, planning, economic and other boards in the towns they either do or want to have more business, to have a voice of the commercial real estate community.

I also have seen that a strong handful of people can bring about awareness to a topic and/or issue, that then the masses can make a difference to bring about change and improvements. With saying this, the Leadership of NHCIBOR has begun to explore and look at direct steps to being more pro-active with topics that effect our members.

In addition, our "new" website design is progressing with some very exciting changes. One of the features will be supplying tools on the site to help our members and others to be must more informed of these topics and issues.

I look forward to my update next month with where we are on all our exciting topics. I am reaching out to all the readers that if you would like to help and be one of those "strong handful" to bring about awareness, please let me know and would be honored to have you join in.

Remember to sample a taste of this great organization; you can also attend our two statewide marketing sessions held each month. For details go to our website and click on calendar of events.

- 3rd Friday in Portsmouth, N.H.
- 4th Wednesday in Bedford, N.H.

Our 3rd quarterly is scheduled to be held on September 26th, and from the things I am hearing, it will be also a great meeting, so make sure to block the time to attend.

Lastly, we will be having a training session on October 24th on "Selling Businesses" presented by Don Marshall held at the Keller Williams conference room in Bedford.

All of the details for these and others can be found at www.nhcibor.com under calendar of events.

Thanks for taking the time to talk with me this month. And as always if you would like to see something appear in our message please reach out to me.

Mark Dickey is the 2014 president of the New Hampshire Commercial and Investment Board of Realtors.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540